
 

May 21st , 2021 

Dates to Note: 
• June 14 – Primary Swimming 9-12 
• June 14 – Loonie Swims Div. 1 and 2 
• June 15 – Volunteer/Staff 

Appreciation Tea 
• June 16 – Primary Swim 9-12 
• June 16 – Loonie Swims Div. 3 and 4 
• June 17 – Playland Div. 1-3 
• June 20 – Loonie Swim Div. 1 and 2 
• June 21 – Primary Swim 9 – 12 
• June 21 Loonie Swim – Div. 3 and 4 
• June 21 National Indigenous 

Peoples Day 
• June 22 – Grade 7 BBQ and games 
• June 22 – PAC meeting 7:00 
• June 23 – Primary Swimming 9–12 
• June 24 – Sports Day 
• June 27 – Year End Assembly 
• June 28 – Div. 4 Robert Burnaby 

11:30-3 
• June 29 – Grade 7 School Leaving 

Assembly – Report Cards out 
 

• Lakeview 
Elementary 

• Weekly News 
 
Good afternoon Lakeview families. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

Run Club Members:  
Alex  Benjamin  Caris 

Chiara  Edin  Emmanuel Fiona Hena 
 Jahan  Kiana  Kushal Mark 

 Mihnea   Noor   Panagotis  Reya   
Sahiba   Terry Stasha  

 
Run Club 
 
Our run club was able to get their final large run in 
on a beautiful sunny day after needing to postpone 
due to one of our rain days.  Our runners have 
been training weekly since September and 
compete a 5 or 10 km run to finish off the year.  As 
a crew they ran a total of 1665 km which is the 
distance to Disneyland.  Well done. Thank-you 
parent drivers for being so flexible in the driving 
and thank-you to Ms. Bourne and Ms. Chung for all 
your time and running.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Grade 7 Year End Celebration: 
 
Grade 7 parents mark your calendar – Our Grade 7 
School Leaving ceremony will be held on the last 
day of school – Wednesday June 29th.  The 
ceremony will begin immediately after morning 
attendance and once the intermediate divisions 
have made their way to the gym.  We are limiting 
attendance to our intermediate classes and 
immediate family only.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


